
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope that you had a lovely half term break last 
week and we are pleased to see everyone back for 
the start of the summer term. And what a wonderful 
sunny first week back we have had, the children have 
enjoyed spending lot of time outside doing mark mak-
ing with chalk and lots of water play.  
 

This week the focus has been on exploring our 
emotions with the children. Understanding our 
emotions is really important for a child’s develop-
ment. At this age children have a range of emotions 
but often find it hard to interpret, express and pro-
cess them like us.  

So we have been exploring and talking about emo-
tions, such as feeling happy or sad. How when 
something happens how we might feel and what  
we might do to show and express how we are feel-
ing. The children have also been exploring this by 
drawing pictures showing different emotions.  
 

It was lovely to see some parents for our coffee morning 
yesterday at drop off. We hope they offer an opportunity 
for parents to meet and chat with other parents and enjoy 
seeing what is going on here whilst enjoying a coffee.  
 

St. Peter’s Church in Henleaze are running a Clothes 

Swap Event on Saturday 17th June 2—4pm if you are 

free. Please see the leaflet attached for further information 

if you are interested in going along.  

Have a lovely week,  

The Noah’s Ark Team 
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